
 

Update: NC PSCBC Chamber meeting - 9 December 

2020 
 

Members’ attention is drawn to the failure of the CCPNCP to meet on 9 December 2020 to discuss 

important issues affecting officials of the Northern Cape Provincial Administration. 

 

The PSA ‘s concern is that this non-sitting has a serious impact on bargaining generally and in the 

Province. The following agenda items were sponsored by the PSA and required urgent attention and 

resolution at the Chamber: 

 

1. Current approved structures of each Department and personnel costs. 

2. Current vacant positions and savings from the unfilled vacant posts.   

3. Number of vacant posts advertised and filled in the last six months. Number of vacant posts to be 

advertised and to be filled in the next six months. 

4. Which services have been outsourced and the cost of such services.    

5. The amount spent on labour-related cases, such as litigation from January 2015 to June 2019. 

The report must give a yearly breakdown of such amounts. 

6. Amounts indicated by Auditor-General to be fruitless and wasteful expenditure for the financial 

year 2018/19. 
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